
Dear GEAA members and friends, 

Tomorrow is Giving Tuesday across the USA.  If you are inclined to participate 
in this national day of giving please, remember GEAA. 

We are in great need of funding for GEAA’s Technical Assistance 
Program, which provides our member groups, governmental agencies and 
policy makers, and the public at large with technical expertise and access to 
information that addresses issues of regional and local concern related 
to preservating the quality and quantity of the waters in the Edwards and 
Trinity aquifers and contributing watersheds. Citizens, news media, and 
increasingly, elected officials and public agencies rely on GEAA staff to 
provide or direct them to technical expertise regarding the management and 
protection of the Edwards and Trinity karst aquifer formations.  

Many of you have expressed your gratitude for Carol’s and my expertise when 
we have helped you in the past.  Tomorrow you can share with others who are 
in need of our assistance.    

Thank you, 

Annalisa Peace 
Executive Director 
Greater Edwards Aquifer Alliance 

 

http://www.aquiferalliance.net/donate-to-geaa/
http://www.aquiferalliance.net/

